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Dear Sir

In respect of the Secretary of State's letter of 9 July 2024 inviting
comments on the responses of the Applicant and English nature | have
the following comments:

I support the letter from English Nature dated 23 May 2024 and contend that the
Applicants response dated 23 May 2024 does not address the concerns of
English Nature and adequately demonstrate how the Applicant would conserve
and enhance the AONB in respect of the Kent Downs National Landscape.

Accordingly, I call upon the Secretary of State to withhold Development
Consent until a satisfactory response and binding commitments are received
from the Applicant.

John Camp
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